
We have had two grand babies make 
their appearance in June and July! First, Gabriel 
came to join his older sister Clara, and then Leire 
was born a few weeks ago to David and Raquel. 

Mimi and I had a delightful 36-hour getaway this 
last week. We drove four hours into central Spain 
and stayed with Nico and Alicia at the retirement 
home they have. They are wonderful believers from 
our ministry here and the time with them was a 
wonderful refreshment.
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Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through the webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!

ANDY & MIMI JULY, 2020

BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MISSIONARIES IN THE BASQUE REGION OF NORTHERN SPAIN

 In this odd season of 
pandemic responses by 
the public and various 
authorities, we continue 
to move forward as the 
Lord guides. At church, 
three upstairs 
classrooms, a major 
staircase, and several 
other projects are 
evidence that at least 
some people are hard 
at work!
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